Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
Bureau of Customs
Manila

January 25, 2016

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO.__ /0 - 20lu

TO: All Deputy Commissioners/Directors
All District/Deputy/Sub-port Collectors
And Others Concerned

SUBJECT: Specimen Signatures of Officers Authorized by Singapore Customs

Attached is the Note Verbale N0.00653 issued by Assistant Secretary Maria
Aileen H. Bugarin, Office of Protocol, Department of Foreign Affairs endorsing the
specimen signatures of officers authorized by Singapore Customs.

For your information and guidance.

Please confirm the dissemination of this Circular throughout your offices within
fifteen (15) days from receipt hereof.
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The Department of Foreign Affairs — Office of Protocol (OP) respectfully
transmits to the Bureau of Customs, for your information and guidance, Note Verbale
No. 286/2015, dated 28 December 2015 from the Embassy of the Republic of
Singapore with the enclosed document on specimen signatures of officers of the
Singapore Customs and the official seals of the said agency.

Thank you very much, and we look forward to your continued cooperation in
matters of mutual concern.

Sincerely,

For the Secretary of Foreign Affairs:

MARIA E . BUGARIN
Asgistant ecretaa/ 1

061

HON. ALBERTO D. LINA
Commisioner
Bureau of Customs
OCOM Building, South Harbor,
Gate 3, Port Area, Manila
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